

Associate Dean for Graduate Education Swanson School of Engineering

152 Benedum Hall 3700 O'Hara Street Pittsburgh, PA 15261 412-624-9800 412-624-9808 Fax gradad\_ssoe@pitt.edu

## Dear Radhika Ghavate:

Congratulations! It is my pleasure to inform you of your Full Graduate<sup>1</sup> admission to the Professional MS Civil Engineering program in the Swanson School of Engineering beginning in Fall 2024.

If you will require an immigration document from the University of Pittsburgh, the Office of International Services<sup>2</sup> will contact you with information about the Immigration document process, check-in on campus and new international student orientation information.

To accept/decline this offer of admission you must complete the following:

- Accept/Decline Offer via PeopleSoft/HighPoint CX on or before June 14, 2024 by visiting
  <u>pi.tt/studentcenter</u>, selecting Admissions from the left-hand side menu bar, and clicking Accept/Decline
  Admissions. A University of Pittsburgh Computing Account is required to access PeopleSoft Campus
  Experience. If you do not currently have an active University of Pittsburgh Computing Account, you should
  have recently or soon will receive an email with instructions on activating your Applicant Account. If you
  are having an issue accessing your existing University of Pittsburgh Computing Account, or you do not
  receive an email with instructions on activating your Applicant Account within 24-48 hours, please contact
  the <u>Pitt IT Help Desk</u> at 412-624-HELP.
- To secure your place in the class, you will be asked to pay a non-refundable deposit of \$100 when you accept the offer of admission following instructions above. The full amount of your deposit will be applied towards the first term tuition.

Information regarding orientation, start dates, class registration, and other program-specific details will be provided by your graduate program upon acceptance of this offer. If you have questions in the meantime, please contact our Graduate Admissions office at <a href="mailto:SSOEGradAdmissions@pitt.edu">SSOEGradAdmissions@pitt.edu</a>.

I look forward to you joining the University of Pittsburgh graduate and professional community and extend my best wishes for the successful completion of your graduate program.

Sincerely,

Robert S. Parker, PhD

Associate Dean for Graduate Education

Robert S. Parker

Robert v.d. Luft Professor, Chemical and Petroleum Engineering

<sup>1</sup> For admission status definitions, visit <u>Regulations Governing Graduate Study in the Graduate Catalog</u>

<sup>2</sup> Visit the Office of International Services website